URBANA CITY COUNCIL
NOTICE

OF

CANCELLATION

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE URBANA CITY COUNCIL SCHEDULED
FOR MONDAY, FEBRUARY 5, 2001 HAS BEEN CANCELED. ITEMS REQUIRING COUNCIL
ACTION WERE ACTED UPON AT A SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING HELD ON JANUARY 29,
2001.

THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE URBANA CITY

COUNCIL WILL BE AT 7:30 P.M. ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2001.

PHYLLIS D. CLARK
CITY CLERK
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